
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

FOR 

TOWN OF WESTFIELD, SAUK COUNTY 
 

Notice is hereby given that on Friday, July 7, 2017 at 6:00 PM, at the Town of Westfield Hall, a 

PUBLIC HEARING on the Town of Westfield Uniform Dwelling Code Ordinance draft and the 

resolution authorizing the Sauk County Humane Society to sell dog licenses on behalf of the Town Of 

Westfield 

A SPECIAL MEETING will be held immediately following the public hearing to adopt the Uniform 

Dwelling Code Ordinance, authorize Sauk County Humane Society to sell dog licenses and open 2017 

road bids. 

 

      Amy Schuette, Clerk 

 

 


